
Doris Meehan
Windham
LD 1704
I am writing to support LD1704. No municipal or Administrative School Unit should 
be allowed to adopt a policy that allows a biological male to use a restroom that has 
been designated for the use of biological females (and vice versa).  Single use 
bathrooms with a lock on the inside can be designated for the use of one person at a 
time if there seems to be an issue with a student identifying as an opposite gender.  
Thank you for listening.


